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Riverside Drive (at Riverside Approach) — temporary traffic lights and
Riverside Approach closed southbound for one week for gas main renewal.

Clayhills Drive — temporary traffic lights until Tuesday 4 September for one
week for Scottish Water mains repair.

West Park Road (Perth Road to St Johnswood Terrace) — closed northbound on
Monday 3 and Tuesday 4 September for BT duct installation.

Friends of Balgay AGM and autumn
meeting #dundeewestend
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AMNUAL GEMERAL MEETING
The Friends of Balgay AGM and autumn meeting will take place on Saturday 8th
September at 2pm at the Mills Observatory.

In addition to the AGM, there will be an illustrated talk by staff from the
Montrose Basin Wildlife Centre — all welcome!

Replacement steps at Pentland
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I recently sought an update on behalf of Pentland residents about when the
second set of new steps would be completed as was advised last week as
follows :

“Our contractor on this project, Tayside Contracts, are advising that are
awaiting on delivery of the anti slip material they need to finish off the
steps. Without this, the steps could cause a slip hazard to members of the
public. We would also not be prepared to open the steps for use until they
are fully completed according to the design specification.

The material should be delivered next week and as soon as they receive it,
they will assign a member of staff to finish the job. Once completed, an
inspection will be carried out and assuming everything is satisfactory, the
fencing will be removed.

You may be interested to know that we are currently working on trying to
start the next phase of the steps this financial year. This phase will
concentrate on replacing the steps between Pentland Avenue and Pentland
Crescent. The same standard of specification will be applied to this phase as
was used on the steps between Pentland Crescent and Colinton Place.”

I am pleased to say the steps were completed and opened last Friday.

Getting things done — Lime Street
#dundeewestend

GETTING THINGS

DONE

Following residents’ complaints about a missing Lime Street street sign at
the junction with Glenagnes Street, I took this up with City Council and have
now received the following positive response :

“A replacement sign for Lime Street will be included in the next street name
plate order.”
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Temporary Traffic Order — West Park
Road

TEMPORARY

ROAD
CLOSURE

From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 — SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of BT duct installation works being
carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in West Park Road
(northbound between Perth Road and St Johnswood Terrace), Dundee.

This notice comes into effect on Monday 3 September 2018 for 2 working days.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available via Perth Road / Glamis Road /
Blackness Road.

For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development
Dundee City Council
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